VIDYA DEVI JINDAL SCHOOL, HISAR Aptitude Assessment for Admission (2025-26) SAMPLE PAPER

Class: VI



Name of the Student:
Father's Name:
Mother's Name:
Registration No. :
Observer's Signature

SECTION-A (READING) (7 MARKS)

1. Read the passage and answer the questions that follow.

One day a wonderful plate made of gold fell from heaven into the court of a temple. The following words were written on it. "A gift from heaven to him who loves mankind the best." The priest of the temple invited people to the temple and told them about the gift from heaven. Everybody claimed that they love mankind best, then each one got up one by one and narrated their own kind deeds. But as soon as they touched the plate, it turned into lead. The richest man in the village got up and spoke about his big charity, but as soon as he touched the plate, it turned into lead. A poor farmer was also present there. He did not know about the plate. He sat in a corner quietly. The priest called him to touch the plate. He bowed to the plate and touched the plate. It shone more brightly. The priest awarded the farmer the plate as his love for mankind was true.

i. From where did the plate of gold	fall?	1
a. The Himalayas	b. The Heaven	
c. The Mountains	d. The Earth	
ii. Choose the correct answer.		1
a. The poor farmer got the gold	plate.	
b. The rich man got the gold pla	ite.	
iii. Who would get the gift from hea		1
a. doctor	b. who loves mankind the best	
c. rich	d. poor	
iv. What happened when the poor f	armer touched the plate?	1
a. The plate broke	b. The plate turned into lead	
c. The plate shone more bright	y d. None of these	
v. What happened when the richest		1

vi. What did you learn from the story?

1

Maximum Marks: 20

7 marks

1 vii. Find the word from the passage which means 'a place of worship'. **SECTION-B (GRAMMAR) (13 MARKS)** 2. Do as directed 5 marks i. Read the given sentence and identify a proper noun. $1/_{2}$ Christmas is celebrated in the month of December. Proper nounii. Make a sentence using the following adjective. 1/2 heavy - _____ iii. Identify the adverb used in the sentence given below. $\frac{1}{2}$ She speaks *sweetly* with the dignitaries. iv. Read the following sentence and use the appropriate pronoun. $1/_{2}$ John finishes _____ homework on time. v. Read the following sentence and select the correct form of the verb given in bracket. $\frac{1}{2}$ Garima _____ basketball in her school. (plays /playing) vi. Fill in the blank with the appropriate preposition. $\frac{1}{2}$ The brain is located ______ the skull. (under/ inside/ above) vii. Fill in the blank with the correct conjunction. $\frac{1}{2}$ we came home; he had completed his work. (After/ Before/ Or) viii. Fill in the blank with a/an or the. $\frac{1}{2}$ This is pen I found yesterday. ix. Fill in the blank with the simple future tense form of the verb given in the bracket. $\frac{1}{2}$ The flight ______ at 2 o'clock. (arrive) x. Fill in the blank with the simple past tense form of the verb given in the bracket. $\frac{1}{2}$ I ______ an email to my brother. (write) 3. Rearrange the following words or phrases to form meaningful sentences. 3x1=3i. is exciting / Learning / every day / new things ii. in the class / Seema / child / is the youngest

iii. can buy / almost anything / Rich people / they want

SECTION-C (WRITING) (5 MARKS)

4. Write a letter to your aunt telling her about the Janmashtami celebrations in your school in not more than 80 words. 5

SUBJECT: MATHEMATICS

	ks: 20
Write the numeral for thirteen lakh four hundred six.	(1)
Find the difference between 5 digit greatest number and 3 digit smallest number.	(1)
Draw an angle of 95^0 with the help of protractor.	(2)
Write $3\frac{9}{11}$ as improper fraction.	(1)
Label the parts of the circle.	(1)
• < <u>A.</u> < <u>B.</u>	
	Allowed: 30 minutes Maximum Marl pt all the questions: Write the numeral for thirteen lakh four hundred six.

7.	Write 4 multiples of 121.	

8. Write $\frac{15}{4}$ in decimal form. (1)

9. The length of Rope A is 425 m. What is the length of 17 such ropes? (2)

(2)

10. If Rita wants to divide 465 notebooks equally among her 15 friends, how many notebooks will each of her friend get? (2)

11. Draw the net of a triangular prism.	(2)
12. Find the next two members of the pattern: 38, 57, 76,	(2)
13. Simplify using DMAS: 119÷ 17 + 3× 5 - 12	(2)

Subject: SCIENCE

Time Allowed: 30 minutes	

All questions are compulsory.
 Read each instruction and question carefully.

3. Write or draw the answer to each question.

4. Marks are indicated in front of every section.

SECTION I (6 x 1 = 6) (All questions are compulsory)

1.	State whether the statements given below are True or False. If false correct the statement.	
	a. Saliva are the white and hard things found in the mouth of a person.	1
2.	Why are fish put in the water tank or pond where water is stagnant?	1
3.	Name the instruments which uses air to blow for making melodious sounds.	1
4.	From the pictures given tell what the difference is between two.	1

Maximum Marks: 20

Spoiled Food Food wastage.	

5. Swapna took 4 plants of the same type, size and condition. She kept them in the sunlight for different periods of time and gave them the same amount of water. After one week, she measured the increase in height and noted it down in the table below.

SNO	PLANTS	AMOUNT OF SUNLIGHT IN A DAY (HOURS)	INCREASE IN HEIGHT IN ONE WEEK (CM)
1	Plant 1	4	1
2	Plant 2	6	4
3	Plant 3	8	6
4	Plant 4	10	3

Which of the following can we say based on the above experiment?

- a. The plants grow faster when they receive light around 8 hours.
- b. The plants grow most when they receive less amount of light.
- c. Sunlight does not affect the growth of plants.
- d. The more sunlight plants receive, the better they grow.
- 6. The bats eat the fleshy part the mango of fruit and drop the _____ down the soil. 1

SECTION II (4 x 2 = 8) (All questions are compulsory)

- 7. How do the animals like Langur, Fish protect themselves from their predators or warn each other when enemy like tiger or leopard is present. 2
- 8. Why can you not taste food property when you have a cold?
- Rimpu is going to a two-day journey by train from Delhi to Rajahmundry. So, what food items will he carry on this trip, and what food Items should be eaten first?
 2
- 10. You have been given some mishri pieces (lumps of sugar). Suggest some ways to dissolve them quickly.

2

SECTION III (3x 2 = 6) (All questions are compulsory)

- 11. Bhudhiyamai said "Forest is our 'collective bank' not yours or mine alone." Are there other things which are our collective wealth? So, if someone uses more, everyone will suffer? 3
- 12. Read the statement and answer the questions-Gaurav was feeling very weak, so he was advised to go for a blood test. The report showed his hemoglobin to be 8.5 gm/dl.a) Name the disease which Gaurav is suffering from?
 - b) Which mineral is deficient in his body?
 - c) Suggest any three food items which would help him to increase the hemoglobin in his body?

1

1

.